
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pet-Friendly Hotels in Oakdale, MN 
 

 
We know that a visit to our hospital may require a stay overnight, and you may need accommodations that will 
welcome your furry family member. It is our goal to make your visit as stress-free as possible. To that end, we 
have collected the following list of pet-friendly hotels that are located near our Oakdale hospital. Click on the 
hotel’s name to go to a booking site where you can read reviews as well as more information about the hotel. 
 
 
 
La Quinta Inn & Suites – Woodbury 
 
Sheraton Hotel – Woodbury  
 
Residence Inn by Marriott – Woodbury  
 
Extended Stay America – Woodbury  
 
 
 
 
 


